
Dear Multi-Age Families --   
 
This is the beginning of the 9th week of “Learning at Home”.  We know that this 
time is frightening and frustrating.  This might be a good time to pause and 
celebrate our successes. 
As a family, take stock of what you have accomplished.  (Here are some questions to 
get you started but only you know how far you’ve come!) 

● Are you enjoying the outdoors more? 
● Are you more tuned in than ever to your child’s needs and interests? 
● Have you learned to value family time even more? 
●  Have you helped your children grow in independence with their schoolwork 

and chores? 
● Have you shown your child how to help you make life at home better for all?  
● Have you discovered (or rediscovered) a hobby or passion in yourself or your 

child? 
● Have you made it through most (or many, or some…) days with a positive 

attitude when things are at their worst?  
● Have you found a new family favorite (hike, book, game, easy dinner)? 
● Have you learned to laugh at (or embrace!) imperfection?  

   
We, too, are taking stock in this difficult time.  As a district and as teachers we have:  

● Provided every child who needs one with a school computer to use.  (If you 
still need a device please call the technology department at 319-1990 for an 
appointment.)  

● Provided Breakfast and Lunch by bus delivery to any child who needs it.  No 
questions asked.  (See the school website for times and locations.) 

● Connected repeatedly with each child and family -- offering friendly support 
and educational guidance.  (If you haven’t heard from us please know that we 
have tried countless times, we’ll keep trying, and we’d love to hear from you!)  

 
Be well! 

The Multi-Age Team 
 engagement ​in learning 
practice​ with skills 
connection​ with the school community 
security​ of teacher support 


